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I oppose HB 4106. State forests should be preserved for clean drinking water wildlife 

habitat, and carbon absorption. Forests should not be used for maximizing profits for 

the timber industry.  

A walk in a state forest is so calming and pleasant. A walk in a clear cut is so 

disturbing. 

 


